

June 18, 2014

Mr. Kenneth J. Allen Kenneth J. Allen & Associates 1109 Glendale Boulevard Valparaiso, IN 46383

Dear Mr. Allen,

Boys & Girls Clubs of Porter County cannot thank you enough for your recent gift of 200 bicycle helmets. At our Boys & Girls Clubs, we take safety very seriously — and we always talk to Club members about what it means to be safe, how to leady healthy lifestyles, and easy measures they can take to ensure their well-being. When someone from outside of our Club environment emphasizes this same theme, it truly makes an impact!

Our Club members from our Portage and South Haven Units were very excited to receive your gift. In fact, when we left the South Haven Club that evening, many of the Club members were still wearing their helmets while utilizing the computer room, playing foosball and ping pong in the gamesroom, and competing in dance competitions with the Wii game system! In short, you made each one of our Club members feel special — and they held onto that feeling by continuing to wear their new bicycle helmet long after it was placed on their head by you.

Again, thank you for your thoughtful gift. I encourage you to visit our Clubs at any time! On behalf of our boys and girls...

354 W. Jefferson Street P.O. Box 254 Valparaiso, IN 46384 Phone (219) 464-7282 Fax (219) 462-1081 www.bgcpoco.org

Administrative Office

Officers Larry Moore Chair

Timothy D. Rice Vice-Chair

Todd M. Elliott Secretary-Treasurer

Board of Directors
Debbie Anselm
*Nick L. Arnold
*David L. Hollenbeck
Jeff Leetz
*David P. Mika
Doug Miller
Ginny Munroe
Leslie Plesac
Michael Simpson
Brian Tegt
*George S. Vrabel
Analisa Warring
*Jeffrey Wolf

*Past Chair

President Ryan Smiley

Most sincerely,

Ryan Smiley President

Boys & Girls Clubs of Porter County

Thanks for All
you do for our Clubs,
kids and communities!

